
 

METROPOLITAN BOROUGH OF BURY 

 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14(2) 

THE METROPOLITAN BOROUGH OF BURY 

(BRADSHAW ROAD, TOTTINGTON) 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE NOTICE 2020 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that under the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, vehicular or pedestrian traffic is prohibited from travelling 

along the following length(s) of highway: 
 
Bradshaw Road, Tottington – from its junction with Harwood Road for a distance of 50 

metres in an easterly direction 
 

The reason for the proposed order is to enable manhole frame and cover replacement 
works to be carried out.  
 

The alternative route will be via Tottington Road, Longsight, Hardy Mill Road, Arthur Lane, 
Bury Old Road, Church Street, Cockey Moor Road, Lowercroft Road and Hall Street and 

vice versa. 
 

The notice will come into operation on Monday 11 May 2020 and last for a maximum of 5 
days only, anticipated duration of works is one day. 
 

 
 

Dated 15 April 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENT OF OPERATIONS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

        


